
Boy and Girls Club of Southwest Missouri 

317 Comingo Ave.  

Joplin, MO 64801 

 

April 19, 2012 

 

Donor Name 

Donor Address Line 1 

Donor Address Line 2 

 

Dear Community Partner, 

As one of our community members and partners, we as a club want you to know how much we 

appreciate your help and support. In addition, we want to let you know what your generous 

donation has been helping our club accomplish. 

After the May 22 tornado, we took in around 100 more students in our summer program. The 

increase was originally temporary, but many of these children and their families decided they 

wanted to stay with us. We had to make some changes, but we are welcoming the new children 

and accommodating in every way we can. Sadly, however, this increase has made it hard on our 

budget. 

The club aims to keeps its costs as low as possible in order to allow low-income families to 

participate in our program, but it can be hard to meet the needs of all of our children, provide 

meals, and pay our staff members. This is why appreciate the help of community members and 

sponsors such as yourself. 

Currently, we are looking for individuals to participate in our annual golf tournament fundraiser. 

This event will take place on June 1
st
. The event is always a fun time for us and sponsors such as 

you. Please contact us if you are interested in forming a team. 

We truly appreciate your help and support and look forward to continuing our partnership. If 

you ever have any questions, ideas, or suggestions for us, feel free to contact us 417-623-8072. 

You may also visit our website at http://bgcswmo.org to stay updated with what is going on 

with the club. We look forward to hearing from you and thank you, again, for your support.  

 

Sincerely,  

Boys and Girls Club of Southwest Missouri 

Boys and Girls Club of Southwest Missouri 

http://bgcswmo.org/
http://www.google.com/imgres?um=1&hl=en&client=firefox-a&sa=N&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1545&bih=822&tbm=isch&tbnid=5YEysrOqZzwCpM:&imgrefurl=http://www.bgcswmo.org/&docid=U5cVmDVcw-axtM&imgurl=http://bgcswmo.org/media/img/boys-girls-logo.png&w=300&h=190&ei=Bw17T4emIszkggfCqKSUAw&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=402&vpy=329&dur=811&hovh=120&hovw=189&tx=119&ty=71&sig=108682462606204293879&page=1&tbnh=120&tbnw=189&start=0&ndsp=28&ved=1t:429,r:22,s:0

